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		The Wait is Over.






		After 5 years of ministry in this community, New City Kids has purchased our own building! Our shiny new HQ is the historic Alpine Avenue Christian Reformed Church—where many of our faithful donors grew up attending!—and has housed City View Baptist Church for the last 40 years. 

Not only do we have an incredible new place to call home but we own it DEBT-FREE! This will enable us to serve more kids and families in our highly diverse community. Of course, we already have big dreams for improving the space, building out the stage and fully utilizing the stunning sanctuary. 

This is the part you can help with: in order to make the building safe, watertight and ready for the winter months, we’ll need to invest $150K in repairs. Click here to donate.

We accept money and we accept skills. Let us know if you’d like to give, volunteer (or both!) as we move in this new direction. As always, thank you for partnering with us in serving our community. We can’t wait to welcome you into our new space!
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